
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 15th March 2024

What we are learning

 English – Supertato! Superhero fiction writing

 Phonics – Looking at alien and real words 

 Maths – Length, height and mass

 Science – starting to look at plants 

 History – Great explorers

 RE – Parables and Easter

 Outdoor Learning – Cooking pitta bread on the fire

 D.T Healthy food- making our own dips to have with 

 toasted pitta

 P.E - Gymnastics and games

 Computing – creating pictures in the style of Mondrian

The children are welcome to login at home and try more drawings on 2Paint in 

the Art and Tools sections of Purple Mash.  

Please could everyone bring in a medium sized potato. Year 1 

children will be making ‘Supertato’ in the hope that he will be able 

to find Evil Pea before he causes more trouble! 

WORLD MATHS DAY 2024

In addition to marking World Maths Day 2024 the school is

having a TT Rock Stars relaunch assembly on Friday 22nd March. Some 

Year 1 children may be familiar with this site due to having older 

siblings.

They may come dressed as a Rockstar or as a Numbot on that day. 

What a great day 

we had 

dressing up for 

World Book Day! 

Change of days; homework will be given out on Fridays and back in 
on Wednesday the following week. 

Thank you


